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NOTICE TO AGENTS, BERTH AND  

SHIP OPERATORS 
  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Peel Ports Great Yarmouth will be transferring to an electronic system 

for Master/Pilot Exchanges. This will enhance planning, sharing of information, reviewing and updating 

of exchanges for passages into and out of the Port, improving the process for both Pilots and Masters. 

To enable this transfer, from 01st February 2025 and for applicable vessels, agents and/or owners will 

be required to request pilotage and mooring services via PortLinks at the time of booking submission. 

The services can be added in the respective tabs within the booking screen (highlighted below). 

 

Any applicable bookings which are submitted without pilotage and mooring service requests will be 

referred back to the agent/owner for amendment, and will not be accepted until fully completed. 

If any assistance/training is required, please contact both david.brooks@peelports.com and 

kelly.cave@peelports.com to arrange. 

Further information may be obtained by contacting the Harbour Office on +44 (0)1493 335501 or 

gyharbouroffice@peelports.com.  
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